
CASA JUNIOR CROSS COUNTRY
The CASA Junior Cross Country was held on Thursday 23 May at the Sydney
International Equestrian Centre.  Our Junior team were well prepared, after having a training
run at the Secondary carnival last term.  Our team ran well throughout the day, doing their best
while competing on a challenging course.

The Thomas Hassall Junior team placed 3rd overall at the carnival, which is an excellent result.

We had some fantastic individual performances, with Hanna E and Domenico B placing 1st in their
age groups.

Congratulations to the following students who will compete at the NSW CIS Primary
Championships in 2 weeks.

A’mia B – 8/9 years – 2km          

Jacob D – 8/9 years – 2km              

Levi M – 10 years – 2km             

Hanna E – 11 years – 3km             

Willow S – 11 years – 3km

Dante C – 11 years – 3km           

Thomas S – 11 years – 3km             
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Domenico B – 12 years – 3km    

Blake F – 12 years – 3km

Well done to all students who represented the College at the CASA Cross Country carnival.

Mrs Sharon Evans
P-6 Sports Coordinator
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